
Kate Grimley Evans appointed to the
ACNRA

News story

The Secretary of State has appointed Kate Grimley Evans to the Advisory
Council on National Records and Archives (ACNRA) for 3 years.

Appointed from 15 September 2022 until 14 September 2025.

Kate is a solicitor who specialises in Data Protection and Freedom of
Information. She was previously Head of Information Law at a large law firm
and now practises on a consultancy basis, most recently through the law firms
Kesteven Partners and Bates Wells. Kate is also the Managing Director of her
own company which specialises in information law training and compliance
audits. In April 2020, Kate was appointed as a judicial office holder,
carrying out a part time role as a Fee Paid Member of the Upper Tribunal
assigned to the Administrative Appeals Chamber (Information Rights
Jurisdiction) and First Tier Tribunal General Regulatory Chamber (Information
Rights Jurisdiction). Kate qualified as a solicitor in 2004 and started
practising in the area of information law in 2011. Since then, she has acted
for a wide range of clients with a focus on the charity and education
sectors. She is the author of the leading guidance on data protection and
information law matters for the museum sector.

Remuneration and Governance Code

Members of the ACNRA are offered remuneration of £386 per day. This
appointment has been made in accordance with the Cabinet Office’s Governance
Code on Public Appointments. The appointments process is regulated by the
Commissioner for Public Appointments. Under the Code, any significant
political activity undertaken by an appointee in the last five years must be
declared. This is defined as including holding office, public speaking,
making a recordable donation, or candidature for election. Kate Grimley Evans
has not declared any significant political activity.
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